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March 12, 2015 
Charlie Hales, Portland Mayor  
mayorcharliehales@portlandoregon.gov 
  
André Baugh, PSC Chair  
psc@portlandoregon.gov  
 
Susan Anderson, PBS Director  
susan.anderson@portlandoregon.gov  
 
Re: Request for Design District Plan for Multnomah Village 
       2035 Comprehensive Plan 
 
The Multnomah Neighborhood Association requests that the Planning and Sustainability 
Commission protect the character of Multnomah Village by including the following language in the 
2035 Comprehensive Plan: 
 
Policy 3.43 Design District Plan for Multnomah Village.  The City Planning staff shall collaborate 
with Multnomah Neighborhood Association, the Multnomah Village Business Association and 
property owners to develop a new Design District Plan and implementing standards for the 
Commercial area of Multnomah Village before any revisions are made to commercial zone districts 
presently in effect in Multnomah Village.  
 
Please add this to the record.  
 
Thank you,  

 
 
Multnomah Neighborhood 
Association Chair  
mnachair@gmail.com  
 
cc: Anne Debbault, DLCD, Portland Regional Representative, adebbaut@dlcd.state.or.us 
      Elissa Gertler, Metro Regional Planning Director, elissa.gertler@oregon.metro.gov  
      Amanda Fritz, Commissioner, amanda@portlandoregon.gov  
      Nick Fish, Commissioner, nick@portlandoregon.gov  
      Steve Novick, Commissioner, novick@portlandoregon.gov  
      Dan Salzman, Commissioner, dan@portlandoregon.g 


